
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of the Pocatello Fire District on February 23, 2023, at 6:30 PM at 5 Pocatello Road, 

Middletown, New York, for the purpose of considering the adoption of a partial tax exemption for 

qualified volunteer firefighters and volunteer ambulance workers or a qualified spouse pursuant to New 

York Real Property Tax Law 466-a 

 

 

      Andrea Broas, Secretary 

      Pocatello Fire District 

      Dated:  2/8/23 


